
 

  

9th February 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 9 Parents’ Evening 

 

Welcome to Year 9 Parents’ Evening at The Barlow RC High School.  

 

A Year 9 Parents Evening has been planned for: 

Thursday 2nd March 2023 

4.15 pm to 6.15 pm 

 

This evening will provide you with the invaluable opportunity to meet with subject teachers to inform you of your 

child’s progress to date, to discuss any concerns we have and intervention and support opportunities available for 

your child over the next 2 half-terms. 

 

Education works best when parents and teachers work together and we cannot underestimate the positive impact 

this has on students’ performance and success. 

 

Please let your child know what time you will be available from and get them to fill in the appointment slip (which 

they will receive from their family tutor) with their subject teachers. 

 

Please can you click on the link below by Monday 13th February to confirm if you will be able/not able to attend the 

Year 9 parent’s evening: 

 

https://forms.gle/CqxHhngGrwCstwfP9 

 

We look forward to meeting you on this important evening.  

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Scott (Deputy Headteacher) 

https://forms.gle/CqxHhngGrwCstwfP9

